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Rec Center Open for Business in 2010 
Many New Year’s resolutions include losing weight and working out 
more.  With discounted memberships, the Heath Rec Center is 
trying to help.  The City of Heath’s Rec Center is under new 
management in 2010. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/amenities  

Demolition Project Continues 
Work on the demolition of the former COM and Café is entering its 
final stages.  A new building end cap for the Horton Building is 
about to get underway and removal of the slab and basement also 
awaits in coming weeks. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Feb. 21st is Our Day At The Works 
The first-ever Aerospace Center Industry Day at The Works is set 
for Feb. 21 from Noon until 5 p.m.  Industry reps with Boeing, 
Bionetics, Goodrich, Kaiser, and others will show the next 
generation the value and local relevance of science, technology, 
engineering, and math skills in use every day at the COATC. 

GO TO:   http://attheworks.org  

  

 


